
cCrrently we have 5-7 spaces. Please invite them.

From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Clark, Alexaclark@sccommerce.com
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

Skipper, Allisonaskipper@sccommerce.com
Date: 4/8/2015 10:56:34 AM

Subject: Re: FGI Players Log
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On Apr 8, 2015, at 10:27 AM, Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com> wrote:

Good morning ladies -

Any chance you would be able to share the current players log for FGI in advance of this afternoon? The 
reason I ask is that we've uncovered a few potential players (one prospect - think we should have space 
- and one existing) but don't want to potentially extend an invitation if there is not space. If it's easier to 
chat this afternoon, that works too.

Thanks -
Alex

Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0685 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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